

Mr. Wayne A. Bosowicz Foggy Mountain Guide Service R.F.D. #2, Box 103 Dover-Foxcroft, Maine 04426

Dear Wayne,

All of us at American Archery want to express our appreciation to you for our stay at Foggy Mountain. All of us are still enthused with this experience and continue to rehunt each and every day!

We were particularly impressed with the quality and planning of your hunt. It's readily apparent that you fellas who run this camp are real proffessionals Your service and consideration to the hunters was most gratifying. I know that our arrival inconvenienced you and you accommodated all of us on very short notice.

The camp life and fellowship provides a most relaxing and thoroughly enjoyable stay. When the guy who runs the whole show has the integrity and concern that you have you just know that we're gonna be back.

Best personal regards.

Yours very truly,

K. L. Laird President

KLL: jml